NEWS FROM THE ROSEBUD CENTRE

Rosy Carnival Queens!



o round off the last weekend of the glorious summer weather, we worked in partnership with the ROMEL Foundation to participate in the annual Woolwich Carnival, which celebrates the various cultures, histories and traditions in the community and the wider borough. To mark the 4th year of the carnival themed Many Roots, One Tree, Tatiana Mais of ROMEL Foundation facilitated a choreographed flash mob performance by the Rosebud girls, which was presented in a colourful float on the day of the carnival. In addition, the Rosebuds worked with Brenda Mason of Hughy Bee Designs to create unique accessories [pictured overleaf] inspired by the Rosebud symbol.

The management committee have announced the next Rosebud showcase event will take place in March 2019 as part of the annual celebrations for International Women's Day. In the meantime, we have started the countdown to Christmas - we are calling on our friends and supporters to start sending their donations for the end of year celebrations! To find out more about donating to us, visit rosebudcentre.org/partners

Last month, we also showcased Rosebud at the Her Centre information day, alongside other women and youth organisations in the community. Our regular workshops continue every weekday from 4.30-6.30pm.











